Dear Applicant,

Thank you for submitting your application form to work with Notts SVSS.

As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring equality of opportunities, we would be grateful if you would complete our Equal Opportunities Monitoring Form.

All responses to our Equal Opportunities Monitoring Forms are anonymous and we have no way of matching your response to your completed application form.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

With kind regards,

Tanya Gosling
[bookmark: _GoBack]Office Administrator


